
 

Cornerstone Christian Fellowship 
 

Newsletter – July and August 2025 

July Rota 
 

6th 

Leading: Mark 
Communion: Craig 
Worship: Mark 
Speaking: Robbie 
Kitchen: Lora & Vivienne 
 
13th 

Leading: Lesleyanne 
Worship: Vivianne 
Speaking: Alan 
Kitchen: Lorraine & Cliff 
 
20th 

Leading: Jules 
Worship: Mark 
Speaking: Peter 
Kitchen: Susan & Liz 
 
27th 

Leading: Teri 
Worship: Robbie 
Speaking: Jules 
Kitchen: Lesley & Robert 

 

August Rota 
 

3rd 

Leading: Ewan 
Communion: Margaret 
Worship: John 
Speaking: Alan 
Kitchen: Ewan & Laura 
 
10th 

Leading: Alan 
Worship: Craig 
Speaking: Margaret 
Kitchen: Claire & Youth 
 
17th 

Leading: Alan 
Worship: Craig 
Speaking: Robbie 
Kitchen: Daniel & Elizabeth 
 
24th 

Leading: Lesleyanne 
Worship: Vivianne 
Speaking: Alan 
Kitchen: Laura & Ewan 
 
31st 
Leading: Alan 
Worship: Mark 
Speaking: Jules 
Kitchen: Margaret & Nancy 

The Fellowship Contact Team is a team that 
identifies those within the fellowship who 
may need additional support or 
encouragement through difficult and 
challenging times.   

In addition to this we recognise that a 
number of the church family live by 
themselves and therefore may need some 
extra contact to let them know someone is 
thinking of them.   

If you believe this is a ministry which you 
would like to be part of then speak to either 
Margaret Muir or Vivianne Crispin  

 

Take time to think and look around 
you 
Smell the flowers and see the sky 
Let your hopeful thoughts surround 
you 
Never let your daydreams die 
Time to listen time for Caring 
Counting Blessings from above 
Time to Know the Joy of Sharing 
And that Precious Gift of Love 
 
~~ Betty Hutchison 



Recently we have seen an increase in the number of people looking for support through 
the foodbank.  If you would like to contribute to the Foodbank, there are a few items that 
are presently running low.  Your support in this would be greatly appreciated: 
 
Tinned Soup 
Beans 
Pasta Sauce 
Rice/Custard 
Noodles 
Tea (small box) 
Coffee (small jars) 
 
Thank you - Neil & Phyllis. 
 
 

Crèche Update 
For past weeks we have been learning about Joseph, his multicoloured coat and how 
God was with him. We have been learning some of Joseph’s characteristics which we 
can also share: 

• to be kind  
• to help one another 
• to love God 
• not to tell tales 
• don't be angry  

The children have completed this mural showing all their hard work as well as making 
their own multicoloured coat. Please feel free to come into crèche room and see what the 
children have done and once we've completed our multicoloured coats we will show 
them off to you all. 
 
From all the crèche kids, Marie, Elaine, Kirsty, Sarah and Lora 
 
Please note: there will be no crèche rota for the month of July – paper, crayons etc can 
be available if parents or grandparents want to use crèche room during the service.  
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